B’NAI B'RITH \mLL".L ON CAMPUS

315 South Bellefield Avenue - Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15213 - (412) 621-8875 - 621-6500 Ext. 77

Rabbi Joseph H. Levine December 12, 1983
Director

Assistant Director
Dr. Edie Naveh

C.M.U. Counselor
Susan Simons

Rabbi William J. Leffler
Temple Adath Israel
124 North Ashland Avenue
Lexington, KY 40502

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your note. I certainly will be patient. Whenever your
tape, etc., comes in, I will be grateful for it.

Cogd ially,

\J

JL/phr //

B'nai B'rith Hillel is an Affiliate of the United Jewish Federation of Greater Pittsburgh
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